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Meadoy,

Where fun & creative learning begins
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Kidz Meadow Childcare @ Yew Tee

Term 2, 2025 Newsletter
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Nagqiyah Binte Yusuf
Mother of Muhammad Rizqy (Toddler)
-
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Ever since my son, Rizqy, enrolled in Kidz
Meadow. he has improved a lot in his phonics,
communication and social skills, and always apply
them ot home. Thanks to the teachers and
principal for teaching him and updating parents if
there is any concern. Thank you Kidz Meadow!
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Nur Fadila Binte Mohamed Ali
Mother of Emir Yusuf Bin Mohammad Rafiq

(Nursery 1)

“Thank yew>
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Despite travelling from Bukit Panjang to Yew Tee
each day, we have never once regretted our
decision in choosing this school for our child. In
fact, the daily journey is truly worthwhile as we
witness the positive growth and progress our
child has made.

Our child was initially very reserved and found it
difficult to interact with his peers when he first
started school. However, over time, we have seen
meaningful and positive progress in his social
development.

At home, he joyfully sings and dances to the
songs he has learnt at school - a wonderful
reflection of his growing confidence and genuine
enthusiasm for learning. We are sincerely
grateful for the caring and supportive
environment the school consistently provides.

We would like to express our heartfelt
appreciation to his class teacher, Teacher Hash,
for her unwavering encouragement and for
continually reminding us to give our child the time
and space he needs to develop at his own pace.
Her patience, dedication and thoughtful support
have made a meaningful impact on his growth. |+
brings such positive energy to the school,
creating a warm and joyful atmosphere that
brightens the students’ days and contributes to
their happiness.

Finally, we would like to sincerely thank the
centre principal, Mdm Siti, and the administrative
staff, Ms. Atika, for their proactive support in
assisting teachers during manpower shortages
and for continuously promoting a positive,
welcoming, and supportive school environment,






